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Submission 

 

1. Please provide your views on the proposal, including any objections or suggested 

revisions 
 
Community Electricity generally supports the draft Rule Change Report.  
 
That said, we retain our reservations about the telemetry requirements for loads associated 
with a DSM program. We reiterate that they should be fit-for-purpose and should not impose 
unwarranted costs. In particular, we are concerned that the dat provided should actually be 
used by System Management and that the telemetry costs should not of themselves be a 
barrier to entry for small loads. 
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